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APPRECIATION

On behalf of the Directors, I wish to thank our shareholders for their
ongoing support and extend our appreciation to management and
staff for their dedication, commitments and contributions throughout
the period. We shall continue to commit ourselves to further developing
the Group to benefit both our shareholders and staff members in the
years ahead.


